
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: Town of Newport, NH 

  

Notice is hereby given that the Newport Planning Board will hold the following public 

hearing on Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Lou Thompson Room 

Located at The Sugar River Valley Regional Technical Center, 243 North Main 

Street: 

  

Public Hearing Regarding a Proposed Amendment to the Town of Newport Zoning 

Ordinance Article V (Special Provisions) Section 506—Land Application of Septage. 

  

The Planning Board is proposing an amendment to the Newport Zoning Ordinance 

that regulates the land spreading of septage. The area affected by this 

amendment includes the entire community. The State of New Hampshire 

currently permits the spreading of septage with a permit from the Department of 

Environmental Services. The proposed regulation is more restrictive and includes 

local review in addition to State regulations. 

  

The full text is available at the Office of Planning & Zoning as well as the Town’s 

website:  www.newportnh.net  

   

ALL DOCUMENTS MAY BE REVIEWED AT THE OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING DURING 

NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS. 

  

http://www.newportnh.net/

